
Boy Scout Announcements- September 2018 
Leaders, read these announcements at your next den meeting, print and distribute to parents and/ or forward this 

email to parents 

 

Free Weekend Fun to Continue Scouting Enthusiasm: 
Saturday, 9/15, Second Annual Chili Cook-off at Milton 

Saturday, 9/15, Adulting 101 at Lone Tree in Kingston, NH 

Saturday, 9/22, Second Annual Bees & Boats Day at Milton 

Saturday, 9/29, Camping and Wilderness Survival at Milton 

Saturday, 9/15, Merit Badge Opportunity at Lone Tree in Kingston, NH 

Saturday, 10/6, Physical Fitness Week at Milton 

 

Free for Scouts with the Adventure Card. Merit Badges and Adventure Loops can be earned. More info 

and registration at NewEnglandBaseCamp.org 

 

 

Boston College Football Scout Day: 
On September 29th, Boston College Football is hosting a Scout Day! 

All Scouts will get to talk with players, take part in the Eagle Walk with the football team, and earn 

requirements for both Athletics and Physical Fitness Merit Badges! They will also receive a special BC 

Football patch as well as a T-shirt.  

 

Tickets to the game are only $8!!! Contact Chuck Blanchette at chuck.blanchette@scouting.org or 617-

272-3503 to sign up! 

 

 

University of Scouting 2018: 
All Scouts and Scout Leaders are invited to this year's University of Scouting at EDCO Collaborative in 

Bedford on November 3rd, 2018! 

Start your year off right by brushing up on skills, connecting with other leaders and getting new ideas, and 

acquiring new tips for running units and Scouting activities! 

100 Courses Offered! Youth courses include a Den Chief Training and a Senior Patrol Leader Workshop. 

 

Register now and receive an Early Discount! More info and registration at ScoutSpirit.org/Signature-

Activities 

 

 

Cradles to Crayons- Donations at Scout Shops: 
The Boy Scouts of America is partnering with Cradles to Crayons! A Scout is kind! Donate your new and 

gently used boys' clothing to children in need at Scout Shops! 

 

During the months of September and October, bring new or gently used clothing donations into a 

participating Boy Scouts store (Woburn, Milton and Sudbury) and receive 25% off a shirt when buying a 

complete uniform. 

 


